LETTER #1

Dear xxx,

Thank you for your interest in The Center for the Advancement of Nonviolence SM  (The Center).  We, at The Center, are dedicated to building a culture of nonviolence through education, research, advocacy and institutional transformation.  We believe that nonviolence is a way of life for the individual, a strategy for social movement and a foundation for a culture of peace.

The Center employs the nonviolence philosophies and principles of  Mahatma Gandhi ,Martin Luther King Jr., and Cesar E. Chavez as the foundation for its classroom curriculum, educational tools, workshops, and special programs and events.

We strongly believe our approach, methodology and technology will be a prototype for establishing mirrored projects in communities throughout the United States, and around the world.  We, at The Center, believe that within our communities, there already exists a powerful foundation for a culture of peace.   This culture will expand and grow if nurtured through the action of committed community-based organizations.

We feel it is crucial to identify and unite this emerging culture through nonviolence education and programs. The Center has a strong history of collaborating locally and nationally.  We know we can work together and make the change we desire. 

If you would like more information on The Center or specific information on a program, please contact me at:

Sincerely,

LETTER #2

Dear xxx,
As you may or may not be aware, I am currently active with A Season for Nonviolence-YOUR CITY HERE.  I am so very proud to be a part of this exemplary organization. SNV-LA's programs and activities are simply unsurpassed in helping to promote and to advance the movement of nonviolence in our schools and communities.  

You can see from the enclosed, the impact the organization has already made in local communities.  With your help, we will be able to provide even more services, events and training.    

I thank you, with all my heart, for answering this appeal.  As an ambassador of 

Your City’s mission and vision, I promise to keep you apprised of our progress so you will know how your contribution is directly improving the quality of life for the thousands of youth and adults that we are sure to serve in the coming year.

Peace and Blessings,

LETTER #3

Dear xxx,

The United Nations and Nobel Peace Laureates declared the first decade of the 21st century, The International Decade of Nonviolence and Peace for the Children of the World.  We at the YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE feel that violence in the lives of our youth is the single most pressing issue to be addressed by this country.  And it needs to be addressed now.  The Center is dedicated to building a culture of nonviolence and peace through education, research, advocacy and institutional transformation. 

YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE programs are developed and implemented by professionals working in their own unique disciplines and subject areas.  The following pages detail two of our youth programs.  These combined programs will provide nonviolence attaining and recognition to approximately (enter number of youth/adults to be affected) youth.  They are:  (enter program name)

From our inception,  SNV-YOUR CITY HERE has operated strictly on volunteer support and the good will of in-kind donations of goods and services.  Now, however, we are at a cross road where operating dollars are needed to continue, to improve, and to expand our programs in order to address the compelling needs expressed by our youth and their communities.  

Hence, we appeal to you for philanthropic support, so we may help build a culture of nonviolence for our children’s future.  We seek a grant from your organization in the amount of (enter amount requested) to sponsor the (enter program name)

YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE envisions a world of peace.  A world where there is enough for everyone.  A world that honors the dignity and worth of every human being.  We hope that you believe in this vision and that you will join us in making it a reality.

Please call me with any questions.

Thank your for your time and attention.

name

title

phone

LETTER #4

To Our Valued Supporters:

The United Nations and Nobel Peace Laureates declared the first decade of the 

21st century The International Decade of Nonviolence and Peace for the Children of the World.  We, at YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE, feel that violence in the lives of our youth is the single most pressing issue to be addressed by this country.  And it’s an issue that needs to be addressed now. 

YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE is dedicated to building a culture of nonviolence through education, research, advocacy and institutional transformation. We envision a world of peace.  A world where there is enough for everyone—a world that honors the dignity and worth of every human being. 

From our inception, YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE has operated strictly on volunteer support and the good will of in-kind donations of goods and services.  Now, however, we are at a cross road where operating dollars are needed to continue, to improve, and to expand our programs in order to address the compelling needs expressed by our youth and their communities.  

Hence we appeal to you for philanthropic support, so we may help build a culture of nonviolence for our children’s future.  We hope that you believe in this vision and that you will join us in making it a reality.  The enclosed materials describe our mission, programs, and history.  Collectively, they summarize our vision and purpose.  If you have questions or would like to discuss any aspect of YOUR ORGANIZATION HERE, please call me.

Thank your for your time and attention.

